
 

 

071/SH/SE/Intimation/May/2020/KGG/1  
6th May,2020 
 

 
National Stock Exchange of India Ltd 
Exchange Plaza 5‘" Floor 
Plot No.C/1G Block Bandra-Kurla 
Complex Bandra (E) Mumbai 400 051 
 

 
Bombay Stock Exchange Ltd 
Floor 24 P J Towers 
Dalal Street Mumbai 400 001 

 

Dear Sir, 

Sub: Intimation under Regulation 30 of the SEBI (Listing Obligations and Disclosure 

Requirements) Regulations, 2015 

This is in continuation of our letter dated March 25, 2020 informing that Operations of 
our head office, sales offices and plants across India will remain shut down until the 
lockdown which was imposed in the context of the COVID 19 pandemic is lifted. 
 
Further to the above, we would like to state that based on the various relaxations and 
guidelines issued by the Ministry of Home Affairs, Government of India and by the 
respective State Governments and permissions from local authorities, the Company has 
partially resumed its operations in most of its plants with restricted manpower. Some 
of the stocking points have also partially resumed operations. The continuance of 
operations in these places however depends on directives of local authorities, issued 
from time to time, based on incidence of COVID 19 cases in the area concerned. 
                      
The operations will be scaled up as and when authorities relax the restrictions imposed 
on the operations.   
 
We request you to kindly take the above information on record. 
 
Thanking You.  
 
Yours faithfully, 
 For MRF LIMITED 
 

 

S DHANVANTH KUMAR  

COMPANY SECRETARY 
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